Dear Bear Nation parent(s)/guardian(s),

The Class of 2019 Graduation Ceremony is only **120 days away (77 school days)**! Please view the upcoming Senior class dates below and visit the Bartram Trail High School Senior Website by **CLICKING HERE>>** for more information!

- Wednesday, February 27 @10:00am (2nd Period): Senior Class Meeting
- Thursday, March 7 and Friday, March 8: Senior Announcement Delivery Days
- Friday, April 5 Saturday, April 6: Grad Bash (Universal Studios)
- Thursday, April 11 and Friday, April 12: Cap and Gown Delivery Days
- Monday, April 22 Thursday, April 25: Senior Final Exams
 - o AP Exams will occur from May 6 May 17
- Friday, April 26: **Prom** (World Golf Village)
- Monday, May 6: Scholarship Info Due to Guidance (for recognition at the Senior Awards Night)
- Friday, May 10: Senior Class BBQ
- Friday, May 10: Last day to finish FLVS/APEX Courses
- Monday, May 13 @6:30pm: **Senior Awards Night** (Auditorium, invitation only)
- Monday, May 13 and Tuesday, May 14 from 10:00am to 3:00pm: Senior Debt Day (Auditorium/Auditorium Lobby)
- Monday, May 20 @9:00am: **Graduation Rehearsal** (UNF Arena)
- Wednesday, May 22 @7:00pm: Graduation Ceremony (UNF Arena)
 - *Please note, Graduates will receive 8 tickets for the Ceremony (due to max arena capacity). The ceremony will be live streamed with a link provided prior to the event.

All of the above information will be discussed in detail with the Class of 2019 at the Senior Class Meeting that will occur on Wednesday, February 27. To view the presentation, <a href="https://click.ncbi.nlm.n

PLEASE NOTE that students will be held to the code of conduct until graduation is completed on May 22, 2019. Any senior who commits a violation resulting in suspension between the dates of February 27 and May 22 is subject to the loss of participation in significant senior class events including (but not limited to) Grad Bash, Prom, and Graduation. Depending on the timing and severity of the inappropriate action, attendance in one or all of these events may be revoked.

As we get closer to the end of the year, we will be sending out more reminders. If you have any questions/concerns, please feel free to contact our Guidance Office at (904)547-8342. Thank you for all that you do for Bear Nation!